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	ITEM NO


REPORT OF THE LEAD MEMBER FOR

COMMUNITY & SOCIAL SERVICES DIRECTORATE

TO THE CABINET

ON 24 APRIL 2001

TITLE:        FOSTERING ALLOWANCE RATES 2001/2

RECOMMENDATIONS:  That an increase in fostering allowance rates by 5%, with effect from April 2001, be approved.

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:  It is proposed that fostering allowance rates be increased by 5% with effect from 1 April 2001.  This is in part fulfilment of the intention (within the funding available) to increase foster care rates towards the National Foster Care Association rates.

Cabinet is requested to approve this increase in this instance; a change to the Scheme of Delegation to allow the Director, in consultation with Lead Member and Deputy Lead Member, to make such decisions in future will be sought in a separate report.

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:  None
(Available for public inspection)

CONTACT OFFICER:   Keith Darragh   (Tel. No.  793 3225)

WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S):   All
KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:

DETAILS (continued overleaf)
A schedule of proposed fostering allowance rates is attached.

